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tudents getting ready to graduate from 
Cal State East Bay should iron their 

business attire, make copies of their re-
sumes and prepare to speak with potential 
employers at the campus’ “Last Chance Job 
and Internship Fair” on April 27.

Literally a last chance for many gradu-
ating students, the event is the fi nal job 
fair of the 2005-2006 school year and many 
students’ last opportunity to connect with 
a wide variety of potential employers—all in 
the convenience of their own campus.

 “Students will have the opportunity to 
do some networking and really explore the 
job market that is exploding right now,” 
said Rae Ann Ianniello, Career Development 


